
 

 

Minutes of the 

Tamworth Trustees of Cemeteries 

5:30 PM, September 3, 2019 

At Cook Memorial Library 

 

Members Present: Mark Albee, Bruno Siniscalchi and John Wheeler   

 

1. The minutes of 7/9/19 meeting were approved. 

2. As of 9/5/19, there was 36% of the maintenance budget left.  The 2020 budget request is due 9/25.  John 

will adjust to say within ‘19’s request total. 

3. Next meeting will be primarily to make necessary changes to the cemetery maintenance contracts and 

bidding documents. 

4. A proposal from Bill Reed for $2700 to provide and install 3/8” chain between, and to reset and repair 

posts at Pease Hill Cemetery was approved. 

5. John is to call Paul King and say Pease Hill surveying work must be completed this year. 

6. Jeremy is to be informed that he must do thorough clean ups of the outlying cemeteries this fall. 

7. Mark received a complaint about the locust trees growing along the wall between the east and west 

Colville sections.  The sections adjacent to the wall should be cleaned up this fall.  

8. New policy: There shall be no new sales of lots in rows 42 to 52 in the Wonalancet cemetery. 

9. The next meeting will be 9/25/19 at 5:00 at Cook Library 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

John B. Wheeler        Cemetery minutes 090319 

 


